
News from the Blue Group 
We’ve done so much already! We’ve welcomed 
some new friends to the Blue Group: 

Ms. Shendie 
Pratyush 

Vincent 

We’ve had so 
much fun 
learning about 
dinosaurs and 
decorating our 
classroom with 
them! We 
especially liked 
making our 
stegosaurus 
fossil! We  
also had fun 
learning about 
ourselves and 
our friends  
and families. 

We learned 
about dinosaur 
fossils found 
in our 
countries and 
about what 
the world was 
like back then. 
We really 
liked making 
the planet 
earth and 
shaking all the 
continents 
apart! 

We’ve been 
developing new skills, 
such as compromising 
and working  
together in a  
group, following 
instructions,  
and learning  
about our self- 
image! 

We learned about our ages 
and celebrated ZJ’s 
birthday! He turned 4! 



We also celebrated the 
Mid-Autumn Festival 
with a parade! 

We’ve been building up 
our confidence with new 
activities and 
responsibilities,  
such as being the  
Circle Time leader. 

We’ve 
been 
taking 
fun risks, 
such as 
doing 
obstacle 
courses 
over a 
crocodile river! 
And meeting 
Ms. Katy’s dog,      
         Ruby.  

We made a 
gift for 
Smartkids’ 
10th 
birthday. 
And now 
we’ve 
started 
learning 
about 
Halloween 
and things 

that are real/not real and coping with difficult emotions such as fear. We are really looking 
forward to our dance party with the other Big Kids’ classes!  Afterwards we will begin Jolly 
Phonics. Also coming up are Parent-Teacher meetings from November 16 to 23. Please look 
for a schedule that will be posted outside the blue door. Take care! ~ Ms. Katy & Ms. Shendie 


